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Welcome Note
Welcome back to you all after our long Summer holiday. I hope you have all enjoyed yours and are ready for 
the new Autumn term at Arnies. I have enjoyed my holidays in Northumberland making the most of time with 
my family sight seeing and day trips away, Rufus enjoyed his first beach combing experience! I have also been 

into school sorting out the cupboards and freshening up toys and equipment ready for the new term. The 
winner of the Arnie points for last term goes to Nikau Hartropp, who really deserves his special day. Nikau has 
shown such kindness and thoughtfulness to our most youngest of children starting at the club. He is always 

helpful and caring too, well done superstar i’m sure you will have some great ideas for your special day.

This Term’s Planning
Project Angela Harding an artist from Rutland who created some beautiful lino prints. Blackberry picking & Pie 

making, apple bobbing, movie night with biscuits and popcorn, games day, holiday painting competition, 
harvest festival activities, puppet day, elephant football, the shopping game, knitting, environmental signs, 
make the mummy, mask making / papier mache, tug o war, obstacle course, colouring contest, hairdressing 
contest, sock puppets, walks around Arnside, sowing seeds, fashion design, Arnies disco, t-shirt designs with 
crayons, charades, try not to laugh game, horse racing outside, baking, make that animal, guess that animal, 
wheelbarrow race, weaving, pebble painting, outside sculpture design, Hannah's german language sessions, 

origami, corners.

Things we need
Kites, Home & Garden Magazines, Hair brushes and hair accessories (new), Bingo game, quoits game for the 
children, Compost (plenty) plants for the garden or any you don’t want anymore, table tennis bats and net, 

boules, colourful garden ornaments.

Thank You’s
Firstly to the superb ‘FOANS’ committee for organising the outside tap, I can‘t thank the team enough for 

their kindness and support. This tap will make such a big difference to the club enabling the children to water 
their plants and seeds in the front garden. Arnies have grown cabbages, carrots, purple sprouting broccoli, 
peas and tomatoes this summer, the club are all very enthusiastic gardeners and i’m proud of all of them. 
From growing seeds and looking after our other plants the children have noticed all sorts of creatures and 
insects entering the garden. Thank you ‘FOANS’ Also a huge thank you to all the parents and children that 
gave Julia & I  gifts and cards at the end of the summer term. They were displayed on my piano and I have 

enjoyed reading and looking at them all summer, they gave me and my family such joy and please Thank you! 
Mrs Cherry and the boys for the broccoli plants, it was so kind of you to share the plants with Arnies. 

Contact Numbers: 01524 761159 or 07876 306 365
from 3.00pm - 6.00pm (PLEASE NOTE: Any lateness on collections

will incur extra charges!)


